
From: Buselli, Bradley
To: "Jones, John M (CTR)"
Cc: Baker, Bryan
Subject: RE: Raider Opa Locka time extension request
Date: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:09:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

John,
 
We have received the electronic copies of the partial RAI Responses sent on September 9, 2018. As
you indicated on the phone and in previous correspondence, an extension is needed for preparation
/ submittal of the site plan that shows the facility location, boundary survey, and legal description of
the property.

Your request for extension is approved; please provide the remaining Solid Waste response items by
September 21, 2018.
 

Bradley Buselli
Environmental Specialist III
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399
Bradley.Buselli@floridadep.gov
Office: 850.245.8989

 

From: Jones, John M (CTR) [mailto:John.Jones2@associates.fema.dhs.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 1:43 PM
To: Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: Raider Opa Locka time extension request
 
I would like to request an extension until 9/14/2018 to submit the Solid Waste response to the
Department’s  Request for Additional Information.   Thank you for your consideration.
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